
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATION  

 

The residents and taxpayers of DeKalb County, Indiana (the “County”), are hereby notified 

that the County Council at its meeting on Monday, November 2, 2020, will consider an ordinance 

approving the issuance of general obligation refunding bonds of the County in an original 

aggregate principal amount not to exceed One Million Eight Hundred Fifty Thousand Dollars 

($1,850,000) (the “Bonds”), for the purpose of providing funds for the purposes of refinancing all 

the presently outstanding DeKalb County, Indiana General Obligation Bonds of 2011 including 

the payment of the costs of such refunding, the payment of accrued interest on the Bonds, if any, 

and the payment of costs of issuance of the Bonds and any other fees and charges associated with 

the issuance of the Bonds, including the payment of any fees and charges associated with obtaining 

credit enhancement for the Bonds (the “Refunding”). 

Residents and taxpayers of the County are further notified that the County Council will 

hold a public hearing at 9:00 a.m. on November 2, 2020, in the Commissioner’s Court on the 

second floor of the DeKalb County Courthouse, 100 South Main Street, Auburn, Indiana, on the 

matter of appropriating the proceeds of the Bonds, together with all interest earnings thereon, for 

purposes of completing the Refunding.  

Said appropriation is in addition to any appropriations provided for in the existing budget 

and tax levy.  Funds to cover said appropriation are to be provided from the proceeds of the Bonds.  

At said public hearing, all persons shall have the right to appear and be heard on the necessity of 

said appropriation. 

Dated: October 13, 2020.      

DEKALB COUNTY, INDIANA 

       By: Jan Bauman, County Auditor 
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